
PACIFIC POWER 
A DIVISION OF PACIFICORP 

April 22, 2015 

VIA ELECTRONIC DELIVERY 

Public Utility Commission of Oregon 
3930 Fairview Industrial Drive SE 
Salem, OR 97302-1166 

Attn: Filing Center 

Re: LC 62 Request to Change Service List 

825 NE Multnomah, Suite 2000 
Portland, Oregon 97232 

PacifiCorp d/b/a Pacific Power respectfully requests that the service list in this docket be 
changed as follows: 

Please add: 

IRP Mailbox 
825 NE Multnomah Street, Suite 600 
Portland, OR 97232 

Informal questions may be directed to Erin Apperson, Manager, State Regulatory Affairs, at 
(503) 813-6642. 

Sincerely, 

R. Bryce Dalley 
Vice President, Regulation 


